From:

Sent: 11 August 2017 15:48
To: James Dipple-Johnstone

Cc: Permanent Secretary (Submissions); Steven Dickinson

Subject: Letter from Philip Rutnam to Deputy ICO

Attachments: PuS Letter to ICO 080817.pdf

Dear James,

With my apologies for the delay, please find the letter from Philip Rutnam – attached.

Is there someone best placed in your office that we can liaise with to have a meeting arranged, please?

Kind regards,

Kina regards,

Permanent Secretary's Office

Home Office | 3rd Floor, Peel, 2 Marsham Street

el: Mob:

parvez.islam@homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk

From: Williams Mark (Private Office) [mailto:

@homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk]

Sent: 31 July 2017 09:07 **To:** Steven Dickinson

Subject: Letter from Deputy ICO to Philip Rutnam

Steven

I just wanted to let you know that we have received the letter from the Deputy ICO to the Home Office Permanent Secretary and will reply shortly.

Thanks

Mark

Mark Williams

Principal Private Secretary Permanent Secretary's office Private Office

Home Office

2 Marsham Street, London, SW1P 4DF

T: Mi

www.gov.uk/home-office

